Veterinary Products Committee is
looking to appoint seven new members

News story
Applications are invited for new members to the VPC.
Veterinary

Products
Committee

The Veterinary Products Committee (VPC) is looking to appoint seven new
members in the following specialist areas:

. SQP (large animal)

. Veterinary surgeon (equine)

. Veterinary surgeon (poultry)

. Molecular biologist/geneticist
Parasitologist (food animal species)
. Risk analyst

Physician
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Members receive £148 for each meeting attended and an additional £76 for
preparation time.

Meetings are held at the Veterinary Medicines Directorate (VMD) offices in
Addlestone, Surrey or online.

The VPC schedules three regular meetings a year (February, May and October
typically); it may occasionally be necessary to hold ad hoc meetings.

Further information on the VPC is available on its website and from the
secretariat: Chris Abbott c.abbott@vmd.gov.uk or tel: 01932 338353.

Please contact Chris Abbott c.abbott@vmd.gov.uk for details of how to apply.
The closing date for applications is noon on 17 November.
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